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AGENDA DATE: 
1/8/2013
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
Kittitas County Solid Waste is requesting the signatures of the Board of County Commissioners to renew the
contract for the recycling of lead batteries, with IBS of Apple Valley.
 
BACKGROUND: 
Kittitas County Solid Waste has work with IBS of Apple Valley for several years. The last time we went out
to bid the lead recycling prices were high. We feel that we are getting a fair rate for our lead batteries, and if
we went out to bid that price may end up being less.
 
INTERACTION: 
Kittitas County Solid Waste and Kittitas County Prosecutors Office.
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Kittitas County Solid Waste recommends the contract be signed for renewal.
 
HANDLING: 
Please return a signed original of the contract to Solid Waste.
 
LEAD STAFF: 
Reno Allphin
 


